THE WORKERS’ COMPENSATION

RATING AND INSPECTION BUREAU OF MASSACHUSETTS

101 ARCH STREET - 5TH FLOOR, BOSTON, MA 02110
(617) 439-9030 FAX 439-6055

January 24, 1996

- CIRCULARLETTER NO. 1735

To All Members and Subscribers of the Bureau and Agent Trade Association:

ADDENDUM TO CIRCULAR LETTER NO. 1734

Circular Letter No. 1734, dated January 22, 1996, advised the approval of

Technical Adjustments to the Massachusetts Construction Classification Premium
Adjustment Program.

These Technical Adjustments apply to new and renewal policies effective on and
after 12:01 A.M., February 1, 1996.

NORMAN R. FONTAINE
Vice President of Industry Affairs
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